MEMORANDUM FOR: Themis P, Spefs, sssistant

: tor for
FROM Roger J. Mattson, Director, Diviyte

SUBJELT: RESPONSE TO UDALL LETTER OF FEBRUARY §, 1982

Attached s an assfgment memo of February 1) from Gus Latnes In DL, It
asks us to prepare draft input for an agcm{ response to the subject laotter.
We are specifically assignai gquestions 10, 17 and part of 17. The due date
for our input on these three questions 1s Februu,, 17. Please prepare

your response by February 16, so I have o day for review. I believe you
will also have an iInterest fn questions 2, 5, 6, 7, 8, part of 13, 14, 15,
and 18, Please check with Lafnas to see 1f we can help with these additfoial
questions and, 1f not, ascertain how and when we will be able to review the
draft responses.

By copy of this memo, I am alerting Les Rubenstefn that he should pursue the
same course on questfon 9 pertaining to water level indicators; 1.e., confer
with Lafnas and see 1f we can help.

~<oned bys
- Reper J datison
Attachment: Roger J. Mattson, Director
As stated Divi:ion of Systems Integration

¢cc: L. Rubenstain
E. Case
4. Latras
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